Dear Friends,

As we start our tenth winter's season, we want to celebrate a great anniversary. We will host a
special party in order to thank you for your support and for all the good time we had together.
Originally when we started the Club in 2006, our only ambition was to rent the snow track in
Saanen. Shortly thereafter the Gstaad Yacht Club invited the Gstaad Automobile Club to co-
present the first edition of "Rally & Yachting". Around the same time Isabelle de Sadeleer was
already planning our magnificent Club House, which was inaugurated, in December 2007. As a
young and unproven Automobile Club we also needed to organize our own races. Isabelle
teaming with Peter Auto created the Gstaad Classic, which has attracted the World historic racing
community every couple of years in Gstaad. We have achieved a lot together, lets celebrate!

The eight Classic Car "Rally & Yachting" was great fun. We had a good time driving our cars on
the roads selected by the Gstaad Yacht Club team with the help of Hansueli. The sailing event
took place on the shore of the Lemans lake, in a magnificent property, where we had a delicious
lunch. We are also proud to report that our Members are getting better at manoeuvring the radio
controlled sailing boats.

The Training & Snow-Driving on the Saanen Airport and in St Stephan, which can be designed
as a road track, will be held at the following dates:

03/01/2015: Training & Snow-Driving Event with the Gstaad Yacht Club in Saanen
08/02/2015: Training in Saanen

27/02/2015: General Assembly at 18.00

28/02/2015: Yearly Snow-Driving Event in St Stephan followed by Anniversary Diner at 19.30

Both the General Assembly and the Anniversary Diner, full of surprise, will be held in our Club
House in Feutersoey

Please make sure to return the attached answer-forms, and to review the safety procedure
instructions, which are also enclosed with the agenda of the General Assembly 2015.

The annuity for 2015 has been set at CHF 2'000.- for individual members and at CHF 3'000.- for
couples. Children of Members will again only be charged CHF 1'000.- this year.i For your
convenience we have added to the bank instructions, a Swiss post payment bulletin. Thanks in
advance for making an early payment, it does simplify our administrative task.

We look forward to seeing you soon.
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